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Following guidelines from the Perry County Health Department (PCHD), the Centers for Disease Control 

(CDC), and the Ohio Department of Health (ODH), to prevent the spread of COVID-19 within our beloved 

communities, the Crooksville-Roseville Pottery Festival Committee with a heavy heart has made the 

decision to postpone the 55th Crooksville-Roseville Pottery Festival this July 16–18. 

However, with the enormous support and preparation from community participants and committee 

members over the past 10 months, the 55th Crooksville-Roseville Pottery Festival will be held next year 

July 15-17, 2021. The 55th will feature live entertainment, a pottery pitch and sales, a variety of food 

and vendors along with the return of pottery tours and amusement rides.   

On behalf of myself Kurtus Nichols, Chairman and Committee Chair Cindy Rice, Molly Fisher, Lisa Osborn 

and committee members, we express thanks to our local businesses, media, citizens of our 

communities, entertainers, vendors, and sponsors.  We also express thanks to our 2019 Queen and her 

Court as they will extend their reign representing the Crooksville-Roseville Pottery Festival throughout 

Ohio until the new court is crowned during the 55th Pottery Festival next July. 

It has always been our goal to provide a festival that celebrates our area’s heritage in the safest manner 

possible.  I thank you and appreciate your understanding as this decision was not made lightly.  I look 

forward to celebrating our culture during a safer time. 

 

 

 

Kurtus Nichols 
Festival Chairman 


